
Idaho Public Utilities Commission

PO Box 83720

Boise Idaho 83720-0074

Monday, August 7, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

Regarding increasing electric and natural gas cost begining in September 2023. I oppose the
rate increases, as proposed. We have had increases in the past three years and under the
current economy this rate increases will be more financial burden on the Citizens of Idaho. I
for one, object to the New Green Deal and do not want to supportit with higher rate increases.
It's a scam that is crushing America and Americans. Where is our protection under the
constitution? Please don't force these rate increases on Idahoans.

Sincerely

Cheryl Pomplun
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